
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Sixth Form Big Fun Visit 
 
We have organised a trip for Sixth Form students to visit Big Fun in Hull on Wednesday 
25 October and your child has expressed an interest in attending. The bus will leave 
Driffield School at 3.15 pm and will be back by approximately 8.30 pm. Due to the late 
return, please make suitable arrangements to collect your child. 
 
On route to the venue there will be the opportunity for students to use the food, retail 
and leisure facilities at Kingswood Retail Park before heading to the venue for a 6.30 
pm start. 
 
In order for your child to take part in the visit, please complete the consent form via 
the following link by Friday 6 October: https://forms.office.com/e/2c8rZSY43e. The 
cost of the visit is £20 which includes the transport and an hour and 30 minutes taking 
part in the activities on site. Payment can be made by the above date via ParentPay.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Amers  
Key Stage 5 Personal Development Coordinator  

https://forms.office.com/e/2c8rZSY43e

